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Docket No. 70-371

United Nuclear Corporation

UNC Naval Products

ATTN: Mr. D. C. Ganley
President

VL

27 Jun 1980

67 Sanq¥10esert Road
i

Uncasv

Gentlemen:

e, Connecticut 06382

Subject: Inspection No. 70-371/80-06

This refers to your letter dated June 10, 1980, in response to our letter dated

May 20, 1980.

Th:nk you for informing us of the actions taken to meet the commitment made during
inspection 80-06, and documented in your letter. These actions will be examined
du~ing a subsequent inspection of your licensed program.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.
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Sincerely,

Walter G. Martin, Chief
Safeguards Branch



